
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Information Technology Agency to report to the Personnel and Animal 
Welfare Committee on its hiring initiatives, and how it can utilize the Targeted Local Hire 
Program to provide job opportunities in technology fields for underserved populations.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


